Public Submission
Regarding the use of land north of Balranald Aerodrome by the
Balranald Field & Game Club.

Balranald Field & Game (the Club) have written to Council requesting that
Council give consideration to the Club being able to lease part of Lot 18 DP
848352, freehold land north of the aerodrome. This request is due to the Club
growing with many more competitors travelling from further afield, along with
safety issues such as animal strikes during travel to and from events and
dust causing visibility issues at the Homebush site.

Council now seeks public comment in relation to:

e whether the land should be leased to Balranald Field & Game

e whether the proposed use is compatible with the surrounding
primary production zone and/or the Balranald Aerodrome and

e whether there are any competing interests in the potential use of
the land

The land is in the RU1 Primary Production zone under Councils Local
Environmental Plan 2010 and the proposed use is permitted with consent as a
recreation facility (outdoor) under the Land Use Table.

Submissions from the public are due by 28th June, 2019.



